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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Meggen Gladue, Elections and Nominations
Date:

August 12, 2014

Subject:
End Year Report
An article was submitted to for the Spring Advocate in order to solicit nominations for the upcoming elections at the 2014 National Training Conference. In addition to requesting nominations, members were encouraged to become involved on committees or in officer positions at the local or regional level.

For the Summer Advocate, an article was submitted briefly outlining the several positions available within NADE in order to make more information readily accessible to members reading the advocate. The hope is that this will encourage more members to become active within NADE. Interested parties were encouraged to contact the Elections and Nominations chair, their Regional Director, or the current position directly. A brief breakdown of the states within each region was also provided as a guide.

Respectfully submitted,

Meggen Gladue

Elections and Nominations Chair, 2013-2014

